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June 21, 1963

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Just a note of congratulations to you and William
Bonilla on your recent stand at the PASSO convention.

I heartily agree with your thinking and Iem glad to see
men like you with strong, positive convictions stand up
with what they think is rightl

Many people could take a good lesson from your philosophy
... and if they would, a finer and clearer understanding
would develop. PASSO should always be an educational
and instructive lever, not a tool to be used by unions or
self-centered individuals.

Keep up the good work.

You s very truly /

GEORGE EBER

GS/bg

cc: Mr. William Bonilla
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